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Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 
 

Thank you for your liaison letter. 
 

We are delighted to hear that the coordination meeting was successful with participation 
from most of the evaluation groups. 
 
We will be quite happy to co-sign your contribution to ITU-R Working Party 5D. We 
would like to suggest some modifications to your contributions and would much 
appreciate if you could consider accommodating the changes “as is” or with changes to 
our modifications that faithfully capture the intent of our suggested modifications. We 
have attached the modified text for your consideration. 
 
We look forward to good progress, a timely and successful completion of the ITU-R IMT 
Advanced standardization effort. We feel happy to continue our close collaboration in 
IEEE802.16 WG related to IMT-Advanced standardization. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Kyu-Jin Wee, Chair, Mobile Communication Technology Committee (TC7), TTA 

 
CC: Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702 

Jung Je Son, TTA PG702 Liaison to IEEE 802.16 WG 
Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 Executive Committee 
Dae-Jung Kim, Director, TTA 
Hyoung-Jin Choi, Manager, TTA 
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